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Social Skills Training for Children with Asperger Syndrome
and High-Functioning Autism
Division TEACCH, located in the School of Medicine at the University
of North Carolina at Chapel Hill, was one of the first programs in the
country to understand that autism was an organic rather than a
biologic condition. We were also one of the earliest programs to
recognize the enormous variability in characteristics and behaviors of
children described as autistic. For these reasons, the processes of
diagnosis and assessment have always been important and central to our
program. We are therefore extremely pleased to have a volume
representing the most current thinking of the field's leaders in these
important areas. As with the preceding books in our series, Current
Issues in Autism, this volume is based on one of the annual TEACCH
conferences held in Chapel Hill each May. The books are not simply
published proceedings of the conference papers, however. Rather,
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conference participants are asked to develop a full chapter around
their presentations. Other international experts whose work is beyond
the scope of the conference, but related to the major theme, are asked
to contribute chapters as well. These volumes are designed to provide
the most current knowledge in research and professional practice
available on the most important issues defining and clarifying autism.

Asperger Syndrome and Alcohol
Life as a bird can be stressful! From worrying about airplanes,
windows, and getting enough worms to eat, it is clear that birds can
be anxious beings. Through a light-touch, quizzical depiction of bird
behaviour, All Birds Have Anxiety uses colourful images and astute
explanations to explore with gentle humour what it means to live with
anxiety day-to-day, and how to begin to deal with it. Following the
style of the best-selling All Cats Have Asperger Syndrome and All Dogs
Have ADHD, wonderful colour photographs express the complex and
difficult ideas related to anxiety disorder in an easy-to-understand
way. This simple yet profound book validates the deeper everyday
experiences of anxiety, provides an empathic understanding of the many
symptoms associated with anxiety, and offers compassionate suggestions
for change. The combination of understanding and gentle humour make
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this the ideal introduction to anxiety disorder for those diagnosed
with this condition, their family and friends and those generally
interested in understanding anxiety.

Asperger Syndrome and Bullying
Offers age appropriate explanations and advice on anxiety in children
and ways they can cope with it through the story of "Mabel and the
Panicosaurus."

Mental Health Aspects of Autism and Asperger Syndrome
Touching on everything from difficulties at work and college to coping
with low self-confidence, self-harm, alcohol, misdiagnosis,
sectioning, counselling, medication and battles with mental health
services, the book provides a window into how people with AS
experience mental health issues, and what can be done to help.

Cognitive-Behavioral Therapy for Adults with Autism Spectrum
Disorder, Second Edition
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Revision of: Cognitive-behavioral therapy for adult Asperger syndrome.
c2007.

Stress and Coping in Autism
One of the biggest challenges for the parent of any autistic child is
how best to support and guide them through the situations in life
which might cause them greater stress, anxiety and worry than if they
were neurotypical. Dr Luke Beardon has put together an optimistic,
upbeat and readable guide that will be essential reading for any
parent to an autistic child, whether they are of preschool age or
teenagers. Emphasising that autism is not behaviour, but at the same
time acknowledging that there are risks of increased anxiety specific
to autism, this practical book gives insight into the nature of the
anxiety experienced by autistic people, as well as covering every
likely situation in which your child might feel anxious or worried. It
will help you to prepare your child for school, to monitor their
anxiety around school, and also to be informed about the educational
choices available to your child. It will give you support to help make
breaktimes less stressful for them and how to help them navigate
things like eating at school and out of the house. Educationally, this
book will take you and your child right up to the point of taking
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exams and leaving school; socially and emotionally it will cover all
the challenges from bullying, friendships, relationships, puberty and
sex education. It will give suggestions for alternatives in the
scenarios that might cause anxiety or confusion in your child; it will
also give a full understanding of your child's sensory responses and
such behaviours as masking, or echopraxia. As the parent of an
autistic child, you may find their path to adulthood different to the
one you had expected to take, but as this book makes clear, autism
should be celebrated and affirmed. Avoiding Anxiety in Autistic
Children helps you to do just that, with practical strategies that
will help happiness, not anxiety, remain the over-riding emotion that
colours your child's memories of their early years.

American Normal
Asperger Syndrome and Alcohol exposes the unexplored problem of people
with Autism Spectrum Disorders (ASDs) using alcohol as a coping
mechanism to deal with everyday life. Alcohol can relieve the anxiety
of social situations and make those with ASDs feel as though they can
fit in. Ultimately, however, reliance on alcohol can lead the user
down a path of self-destruction and exacerbate existing problems.
Utilising their professional and personal experience, the authors
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provide an overview of ASDs and of alcohol abuse, and explore current
knowledge about where the two overlap. Tinsley explores his own
personal history as someone with an ASD who has experienced and beaten
alcohol addiction. He discusses how the impact of his diagnosis and
his understanding of the condition played a huge part in his recovery,
and how by viewing his life through the prism of autism, his confusion
has been replaced by a greater understanding of himself and the world
around him. This inspiring book on an under-researched area will be of
interest to professionals working with people with ASDs, as well as
individuals with ASDs who may be dealing with alcohol or substance
misuse, and their families.

Build Your Own Life
Cognitive Behavioral Therapy (CBT) has been shown to be effective for
treating mental health problems such as anxiety and depression in
individuals both with and without autism spectrum disorders. This book
bridges the gap between research and practice and shows adults on the
spectrum practical ways to manage their emotions. Many adults on the
autism spectrum experience isolation, interpersonal difficulties,
anxiety, depressed mood, and coping problems. By applying theory and
concepts from autism research, this book will help adults on the
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spectrum to understand their challenges. The author takes the best of
CBT self-help strategies, to encourage self-analysis, and to help
adults on the spectrum make better decisions in activities such as
employment or relationships. This is an essential self-help guide for
adults on the spectrum looking for ways to cope with emotional
challenges, and will also be a useful resource for clinicians,
psychologists, therapists, and counselors working with them.

Research Methodology in Strategy and Management
Have you ever wondered about a friend, a partner, a mother, sister or
daughter? Wondered why she says she feels 'different'? Maybe she is a
woman on the Autism spectrum, with a unique constellation of superabilities, strengths and challenges?

Avoiding Anxiety in Autistic Children
Winner of a 2008 Teachers' Choice Award! Many children, especially
those with developmental delays, have trouble understanding or
expressing their feelings. The result can be difficulty with anger
management. Listing possible responses to situations - and the likely
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outcome of each one - allows the child to make informed decisions
about which responses to choose (walking away vs. hitting). This book
provides a guide for caregivers and then the workbook portion asks
children to identify situations that trigger their anger and find
appropriate ways to respond. Helpful topics include: Overview of the
Exploring Feelings Program Introduction to Cognitive Behaviour Therapy
Modifications to Conventional Cognitive Behaviour Therapy Affective
Education Cognitive Restructuring Comic Strip Conversations The
Emotional Toolbox Additional Tools for the Toolbox Social Stories
Research Evidence on the Effectiveness of Exploring Feelings

Diagnostic and Statistical Manual of Mental Disorders
(DSM-5®)
The first book to address the increasingly urgent need for information
about psychiatric problems in people with autism spectrum disorders
(ASDs), Mental Health Aspects of Autism and Asperger Syndrome
systematically explains the emotional and psychological difficulties
that are often encountered with ASDs. The author, an experienced
psychiatrist specializing in autism, describes each of the conditions
that are commonly seen in autistic children and adults, including
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schizophrenia, depression, anxiety, and tic disorders, and gives sound
guidance on their early detection and treatment. Easy to use and
authoritative, this book is an essential tool for use by both family
and professionals.

Take Control of Asperger's Syndrome
Do you have Asperger's Syndrome or know someone who does? Are you
looking for a reference guide about Asperger's in adults? Do you have
questions you'd like to ask an expert in adult Asperger's? If your
answer is Yes to any of these questions, this book is for you.
Clinical psychologist and Asperger's authority, Dr. Kenneth Roberson,
examines the often neglected area of Asperger's in adults, covering
topics such as: What causes Asperger's Syndrome? Is it different in
adults than it is in children? How can you find out if you have
Asperger's? What are the advantages and disadvantages of a diagnosis?
What therapy is best for adults who have Asperger's? Can adults with
Asperger's change? Are there benefits to having Asperger's? Can adults
with Asperger's have intimate relationships? Can they be successful
parents? These and many other questions are covered in this important
addition to the field of Asperger's as it occurs in adults. Resources
and reference material about adult Asperger's are included, along with
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a feature allowing readers to ask questions of Dr. Roberson.

OCD and Autism
A guide to Asperger's syndrome describes what it is and how it is
diagnosed, along with information on such topics as bullying,
emotions, language, movement, cognitive ability, and long-term
relationships.

Handbook of Autism and Anxiety
Anxiety in Children and Adolescents with Autism Spectrum Disorder:
Evidence-Based Assessment and Treatment begins with a general overview
of the history of research on anxiety in ASD and the path towards
evidence-based assessment and treatment methods. Thereafter, chapters
focus on the nature of ASD and anxiety comorbidity, the assessment of
anxiety in ASD, and its treatment. Later chapters are devoted to
future directions for research on this topic, including a discussion
of anxiety assessment and treatment for adults and minimally verbal
individuals. Anxiety disorders in children with autism spectrum
disorder (ASD) can cause substantial distress and impairment over and
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above that caused by ASD alone. Emerging research on genetic,
psychological, psychophysiological, and psychometric aspects of ASD
establish anxiety as a valid and necessary treatment target in this
population. This book is designed to help a broad array of providers
who work with children with ASD understand cutting-edge, empirically
supported treatments for anxiety, including specific treatment plans
and strategies. Presents a balanced discussion of the scientific
literature on anxiety in ASD Provides a pragmatic, clinically applied
focus that gives readers a ‘how-to’ guide for the treatment of anxiety
in ASD Considers the distinct ways in which anxiety presents in
children and adolescents with ASD and the challenges this presents to
assessment and treatment Examines emerging areas of anxiety assessment
and treatment research in ASD

The Panicosaurus
Tony Attwood's guide will assist parents and professionals with the
identification, treatment and care of both children and adults with
Asperger's Syndrome. The book provides a description and analysis of
the unusual characteristics of the syndrome and practical strategies
to reduce those that are most conspicuous or debilitating. Beginning
with a chapter on diagnosis, including an assessment test, the book
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covers all aspects of the syndrome from language to social behaviour
and motor clumsiness, concluding with a chapter based on the questions
most frequently asked by those who come into contact with individuals
with this syndrome. Covering the available literature in full, this
guide brings together the most relevant and useful information on
Asperger's Syndrome, incorporating case studies from the author's own
practical experience as a Clinical Psychologist, with examples of, and
numerous quotations from people with Asperger's Syndrome.

Overcoming Anxiety and Depression on the Autism Spectrum
Bullying is a serious problem for people with Asperger Syndrome (AS),
both at school and in the workplace, and displaying 'different'
behavior, such as not understanding social rules or hand-flapping,
exacerbates the risk of being victimized. Writing in an accessible,
informal style, the author describes the bullying behavior he and
other individuals have experienced, and the effect this has had on
their lives. He outlines the reasons for bullying behavior and the
danger of persistent recurrence if it remains unchecked, as well as
the critical importance of 'involving the bystander'. Nick Dubin goes
on to provide a range of effective strategies to address bullies and
bullying that can be applied by parents, professionals, schools, and
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individuals being bullied. He stresses the importance of peer
intervention, empathetic teachers, and verbal self-defense, and shows
how lack of support, condemning of 'tale telling,' or even blaming the
victim reinforces bullying. This book offers individuals with AS who
are being bullied the opportunity to see that they are not alone, and
it is an invaluable source of advice for parents, teachers,
professionals and personnel managers.

Keep Clear
For people with Autism Spectrum Disorder (ASD), the stresses of coping
with a world that often seems alien to them can frequently lead to
depression. Written specifically for adults with ASD, this groundbreaking book offers accessible and sensitive advice on how to manage
depression and make positive steps towards recovery. Nick Dubin shares
his own experiences of depression including how he has dealt with it,
and everything from initial feelings of anger and frustration to
medication, cognitive behavioural therapy and overcoming 'the dark
night of the soul'. It explores the aspects of everyday life that can
cause people with ASD to feel low, explains how this can escalate and
looks at ways in which depression can be prevented. With a chapter on
suicide and interviews with his parents, the book provides real,
Page 14/35

Free Reading Asperger Syndrome And Anxiety A Guide To Successful
Stress Management
practical solutions to a problem that is often overlooked.

The Partner's Guide to Asperger Syndrome
This practical, research-based guide provides a wealth of tools and
strategies for implementing social skills training in school or
clinical settings. Numerous case examples illustrate common social
difficulties experienced by children with high-functioning autism
spectrum disorders (ASD) and Asperger syndrome; the impact on peer
relationships, school performance, and behavior; and how social skills
training can help. Chapters delve into the nuts and bolts of teaching
and reinforcing core skills in classroom, small-group, or individual
contexts, emphasizing ways to tailor interventions to each
individual's needs. Reproducible forms and worksheets can be
downloaded and printed in a convenient 8 1/2" x 11" size.

Adult Asperger's Syndrome
Sarah Kurchak is autistic. She hasn’t let that get in the way of
pursuing her dream to become a writer, or to find love, but she has
let it get in the way of being in the same room with someone chewing
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food loudly, and of cleaning her bathroom sink. In I Overcame My
Autism and All I Got Was This Lousy Anxiety Disorder, Kurchak examines
the Byzantine steps she took to become “an autistic success story,”
how the process almost ruined her life and how she is now trying to
recover. Growing up undiagnosed in small-town Ontario in the eighties
and nineties, Kurchak realized early that she was somehow different
from her peers. She discovered an effective strategy to fend off
bullying: she consciously altered nearly everything about herself—from
her personality to her body language. She forced herself to wear the
denim jeans that felt like being enclosed in a sandpaper iron maiden.
Every day, she dragged herself through the door with an elevated pulse
and a churning stomach, nearly crumbling under the effort of the
performance. By the time she was finally diagnosed with autism at
twenty-seven, she struggled with depression and anxiety largely caused
by the same strategy she had mastered precisely. She came to wonder,
were all those years of intensely pretending to be someone else really
worth it? Tackling everything from autism parenting culture to love,
sex, alcohol, obsessions and professional pillow fighting, Kurchak’s
enlightening memoir challenges stereotypes and preconceptions about
autism and considers what might really make the lives of autistic
people healthier, happier and more fulfilling.
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I Overcame My Autism and All I Got Was This Lousy Anxiety
Disorder
Asperger's Syndrome, often characterized as a form of "highfunctioning autism," is a poorly defined and little-understood
neurological disorder. The people who suffer from the condition are
usually highly intelligent, and as often as not capable of
extraordinary feats of memory, calculation, and musicianship. In this
wide-ranging report on Asperger's, Lawrence Osborne introduces us to
those who suffer from the syndrome and to those who care for them as
patients and as family. And, more importantly, he speculates on how,
with our need to medicate and categorize every conceivable mental
state, we are perhaps adding to their isolation, their sense of
alienation from the "normal." -This is a book about the condition, and
the culture surrounding Asperger's Syndrome as opposed to a guide
about how to care for your child with Aspergers. -Examines American
culture and the positive and negative perspectives on the condition.
Some parents hope their child will be the next Glenn Gould or Bill
Gates, others worry that their child is abnormal and overreact.

Living Well on the Spectrum
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This new edition of Diagnostic and Statistical Manual of Mental
Disorders (DSM-5®), used by clinicians and researchers to diagnose and
classify mental disorders, is the product of more than 10 years of
effort by hundreds of international experts in all aspects of mental
health. Their dedication and hard work have yielded an authoritative
volume that defines and classifies mental disorders in order to
improve diagnoses, treatment, and research. The criteria are concise
and explicit, intended to facilitate an objective assessment of
symptom presentations in a variety of clinical settings -- inpatient,
outpatient, partial hospital, consultation-liaison, clinical, private
practice, and primary care. New features and enhancements make DSM-5®
easier to use across all settings: The chapter organization reflects a
lifespan approach, with disorders typically diagnosed in childhood
(such as neurodevelopmental disorders) at the beginning of the manual,
and those more typical of older adults (such as neurocognitive
disorders) placed at the end. Also included are age-related factors
specific to diagnosis. The latest findings in neuroimaging and
genetics have been integrated into each disorder along with gender and
cultural considerations. The revised organizational structure
recognizes symptoms that span multiple diagnostic categories,
providing new clinical insight in diagnosis. Specific criteria have
been streamlined, consolidated, or clarified to be consistent with
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clinical practice (including the consolidation of autism disorder,
Asperger's syndrome, and pervasive developmental disorder into autism
spectrum disorder; the streamlined classification of bipolar and
depressive disorders; the restructuring of substance use disorders for
consistency and clarity; and the enhanced specificity for major and
mild neurocognitive disorders). Dimensional assessments for research
and validation of clinical results have been provided. Both ICD-9-CM
and ICD-10-CM codes are included for each disorder, and the
organizational structure is consistent with the new ICD-11 in
development. The Diagnostic and Statistical Manual of Mental
Disorders, Fifth Edition, is the most comprehensive, current, and
critical resource for clinical practice available to today's mental
health clinicians and researchers of all orientations. The information
contained in the manual is also valuable to other physicians and
health professionals, including psychologists, counselors, nurses, and
occupational and rehabilitation therapists, as well as social workers
and forensic and legal specialists.

Asperger Syndrome and Anxiety
This step-by-step manual explains how to adapt CBT (Cognitive
Behaviour Therapy) approaches to OCD (Obsessive Compulsive Disorder)
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for autistic children and adults. It outlines why there is the need to
adapt treatment for the autistic population, and includes detailed
guidance on each phase of the approach. It explains assessment of OCD
in autism, the links between the two conditions and difficulties in
identifying aspects of OCD in autistic people. The book offers advice
on dealing with difficult issues and on the next steps after treatment
is complete. Accompanying worksheets and handouts are available to
download.

A Guide to Asperger Syndrome
Addresses questions on topics such as seeking or disclosing an autism
diagnosis; anxiety, depression, and meltdowns; getting and keeping a
job; forming and keeping friendships and relationships. The authors'
goal is to enable people to thrive with autism.

Freaks, Geeks and Asperger Syndrome
This book has been replaced by Cognitive-Behavioral Therapy for Adults
with Autism Spectrum Disorder, Second Edition, ISBN 978-1-4625-3768-6.
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Cognitive-Behavioral Therapy for Adult Asperger Syndrome,
First Edition
Research methods present the strategic management field with
opportunities and challenges. This second volume describes challenges
and opportunities inherent in particular content areas, examines key
ontological and epistemological issues in the strategic management
context and also describes how strategy researchers can use particular
methods.

Anxiety in Children and Adolescents with Autism Spectrum
Disorder
This is an accessible 2002 handbook for all those touched by Asperger
syndrome; clinicians, those affected and carers alike.

The Complete Guide to Asperger's Syndrome
Many people suffer from feelings of stress and anxiety in their
everyday lives. For people with Asperger Syndrome (AS), this stress
can be particularly difficult to manage. On a daily basis people with
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AS must fit into a world that seems totally foreign to them and this
can increase feelings of alienation and anxiety, making life's
challenges especially hard to cope with. The first book on anxiety
written specifically for adults with Asperger Syndrome, this book
offers practical advice on how individuals with AS can manage their
anxiety more effectively. As a person with AS who has struggled with
feelings of anxiety and learnt how to overcome them, Nick Dubin shares
his own tried and tested solutions along with up-to-date research on
stress management for individuals with AS, including a chapter on
Cognitive Behavioural Therapy (CBT). Dubin explores the key problem
areas that can lead to anxiety for people with AS such as lack of
social skills, difficulties establishing romantic relationships and
uncertainty about employment. Asperger Syndrome and Anxiety provides
real solutions to a common problem and is essential reading for anyone
with AS who has trouble managing stress. The book will also be of
interest to family members, teachers and other professionals working
with individuals with AS.

Diagnosis and Assessment in Autism
This book helps clinicians harness the benefits of cognitivebehavioral therapy (CBT) for children and adolescents with highPage 22/35
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functioning autism spectrum disorders (ASD). Leading treatment
developers describe promising approaches for treating common
challenges faced by young people with ASD - anxiety and behavior
problems, social competence issues, and adolescent concerns around
sexuality and intimacy. Chapters present session-by-session overviews
of each intervention program, review its evidence base, and address
practical considerations in treatment. The book also discusses general
issues in adapting CBT for this population and provides a helpful
framework for assessment and case conceptualization informed by DSM-5.

Asperger Syndrome and Anxiety
Annotation "In this book, Wendy Lawson guides others on the autism
spectrum through the confusing map of life, tackling the building
bricks of social existence one by one with humour, insight and
practical suggestions."

All Birds Have Anxiety
Anxiety is the root cause of many of the difficulties experienced by
people on the autism spectrum, and is often caused by things such as a
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change in routine, or sensory overload. Deborah Lipsky takes a
practical look at what happens when things spiral out of control,
exploring what leads to meltdowns and and tantrums, and what can be
done to help. Drawing on her own extensive personal experience and
using real-life examples to explain how autistic people think, the
author distinguishes between meltdowns and tantrums, showing how they
are different, how each can begin, and most importantly, how to
identify triggers and prevent outbursts from happening in the first
place. Practical and simple solutions to avoiding anxiety are offered
throughout, and these are accompanied by calming techniques and
suggestions for dealing with tantrums when they occur. This book will
be an essential read for those on the autism spectrum, their families
and friends, professionals working with them, and anybody else with an
interest in autism spectrum conditions.

From Anxiety to Meltdown
This book starts with a new sub category of Autism Criminal Autistic
Psychopathy and school shootings. It focuses on a number of
interventions, including speech and language pathology, speech and
language assessment instruments, occupational therapy, improving
functional language development in autism with natural gestures,
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communication boards etc as well as helping people with autism using
the pictorial support, training of concepts of significant others,
theory of mind, social concepts and a conceptual model for empowering
families of children with autism cross culturally. It also examines
the issue of hyperandrogenism and evidence-based treatments of autism.
In terms of assessment, it focuses on psychological and biological
assessment including neurotransmitters systems, structural and
functional brain imaging, coping strategies of parents, examines the
intertwining of language impairment, specific language impairment and
ASD, as well as implicit and spontaneous Theory of Mind reading in
ASD. In terms of aetiology, it focuses on genetic factors,
epigenetics, synaptic vesicles, toxicity during neurodevelopment,
immune system and sex differences. It also examines the link between
social cognitive anatomical and neurophysiologic biomarkers and
candidate genes. This book will be relevant to all mental health
professionals because autism occurs in all the different areas of
psychiatry and professionals who will find it helpful will be
psychiatrists, psychologists, social workers, nurses, teachers and all
those working with persons with Autism including parents who nowadays
are interested in knowing more and more, at a detailed level about
their children or adults with autism.
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Exploring Feelings
Take Control of Asperger's Syndrome: The Official Strategy Guide for
Kids With Asperger's Syndrome and Nonverbal Learning Disorders is a
unique handbook for kids and teens on living successful lives with
these disorders by taking control of their strengths to overcome their
weaknesses. Drawing on their experiences as parents and teachers of
kids with Asperger's syndrome (AS) and Nonverbal Learning Disorders
(NLD), the authors provide tips on understanding the disorders, living
with the symptoms, succeeding in school, completing homework, talking
to others about strengths and needs, making friends and socializing,
and using technology to connect with other kids with these disorders.
By interviewing hundreds of kids who live with AS and NLD, the authors
include ideas, information, and advice for kids, by kids just like
them. This handy guidebook is sure to help any child or teen with AS
or NLD navigate life's challenges with successful outcomes.

Aspies on Mental Health
Navigating the "neurotypical" world with Asperger syndrome or highfunctioning autism (AS/HFA) can be extremely stressful. But by
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understanding the specific ways your brain works differently--and how
to tap into your personal strengths--you can greatly enhance your wellbeing. In this wise and practical book, experienced therapist Valerie
L. Gaus helps you identify goals that will make your life better and
take concrete steps to achieve them. Grounded in psychological
science, the techniques in this book help you: *Learn the unspoken
rules of social situations.*Improve your communication skills.*Get
organized at home and at work.*Manage anxiety and
depression.*Strengthen your relationships with family and
friends.*Live more successfully on your own or with others. A wealth
of stories, questionnaires, worksheets, and concrete examples help you
find personalized solutions to problems you are likely to encounter.
You can download and print additional copies of the worksheets for
repeated use. Of special note, the Introduction was updated in 2017
with the latest information on how autism spectrum disorder is defined
in DSM-5. Finally, a compassionate, knowledgeable, positive guide to
living well on the spectrum.

I Am Aspien Woman
Adults with Asperger Syndrome (AS) often have difficulties acquiring
relationship skills due to the defining characteristics of the
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syndrome, experiences with peers during childhood and adolescence, and
the expectations of their partners. However, an increasing number do
go on to achieve happy and successful long-term relationships with nonspectrum (NS) partners. This supportive book will give NS partners a
better understanding of NS/AS relationships, and of what other NS
partners have found to be helpful in terms of better understanding
themselves and their partners, and enriching their relationships.
Drawing on interviews with over 100 people in NS/AS relationships, as
well as on their own experiences of having family members on the
autism spectrum, the authors explore the key differences which may
impact upon AS/NS relationships, such as communication, social skills,
and sensory issues, and offer tried-and-tested advice on how to
surmount difficulties and make things work. The book includes chapters
on coping with stress and meltdowns, parenting, positive AS qualities
and how to use them to their full advantage in a relationship, as well
as advice on how the NS partner can ensure that their own needs are
met. This book will provide support and encouragement to those in a
relationship with someone who has been diagnosed with AS, or who is
suspected of having AS, and will also be a useful resource for
counsellors and other professionals who wish to deepen their
understanding of AS/NS relationships.
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The Autism Spectrum and Depression
A revealing memoir about living with Asperger's syndrome that is by
turns laugh-out-loud funny and achingly sad. It is only when he is
diagnosed with Asperger's syndrome, at the age of 55, that Tom
Cutler's life starts to make sense -- his accidental rudeness, his
strange obsessions, his eccentric way of dressing, and his
difficulties with the opposite sex. In this moving memoir, Tom shares
his adventures with Asperger's in offices, at parties, and on the
road.

Asperger's Syndrome and Anxiety
Part of the Reading Well scheme. 35 books selected by young people and
health professionals to provide 13 to 18 year olds with high-quality
support, information and advice about common mental health issues and
related conditions. Winner of the NASEN & TES Special Educational
Needs Children's Book Award 2003 Have you ever been called a freak or
a geek? Have you ever felt like one? Luke Jackson is 13 years old and
has Asperger Syndrome. Over the years Luke has learned to laugh at
such names but there are other aspects of life which are more
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difficult. Adolescence and the teenage years are a minefield of
emotions, transitions and decisions and when a child has Asperger
Syndrome, the result is often explosive. Luke has three sisters and
one brother in various stages of their adolescent and teenage years
but he is acutely aware of just how different he is and how little
information is available for adolescents like himself. Drawing from
his own experiences and gaining information from his teenage brother
and sisters, he wrote this enlightening, honest and witty book in an
attempt to address difficult topics such as bullying, friendships,
when and how to tell others about AS, school problems, dating and
relationships, and morality. Luke writes briefly about his younger
autistic and AD/HD brothers, providing amusing insights into the
antics of his younger years and advice for parents, carers and
teachers of younger AS children. However, his main reason for writing
was because "so many books are written about us, but none are written
directly to adolescents with Asperger Syndrome. I thought I would
write one in the hope that we could all learn together".

Ask Dr. Tony
Many people have feelings of stress and anxiety in their everyday
lives. For people with Aspergers Syndrome this stress can be difficult
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to manage.This book is specifically written for adults with Aspergers
Syndrome offers practical advice on how to better manage the stress in
their lives.

Autism Spectrum Disorder
"Looking at autism through the lens of stress and coping changes how
one sees and responds to the puzzle of autism. The diverse
contributions in this edited volume enlarge our knowledge of autism,
offer strategies for ameliorating stress and for coping with the
challenging behavior associated with autism"--Provided by publisher.

Asperger's Syndrome
This guide is all about anxiety in people with Asperger's Syndrome and
related Autism Spectrum Disorders (ASD). A lot of people think anxiety
is the same for everyone. But The Girl with the Curly Hair thinks
anxiety in people with ASD has different reasons and causes,
consequently it needs to be managed differently. Through a series of
short narratives, diagrams and graphs, she explains why certain
situations make people with ASD anxious and provides strategies and
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coping mechanisms. She hopes you find this guide helpful.

CBT for Children and Adolescents with High-Functioning
Autism Spectrum Disorders
The diagnosis of autism spectrum disorder (ASD) has evolved greatly
since Asperger's day. And as our clinical understanding of this
spectrum of disorders has grown, so has recognition of the connections
between anxiety disorders and ASD—a welcome development, but also a
source of confusion for many in the field. The Handbook of Autism and
Anxiety brings together leading experts to explain this comorbidity,
the diagnostic similarities and differences between the two disorders
and the extent to which treatment for each can be coordinated for
optimum results. Focusing on repetitive behaviors, social difficulties
and fears as core components of anxiety disorders as well as ASD,
contributors discuss specific symptoms in depth to aid in diagnosis.
Assessment and treatment issues relevant to the autism-anxiety
connection are considered in clinical and school contexts. And an
especially timely conclusion details how key changes in the DSM-5
affect the diagnosis and conceptualization of each disorder. Key
topics addressed in the Handbook include: Phenotypic variability in
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ASD: clinical considerations. Etiologic factors and transdiagnostic
processes. Social worries and difficulties: autism and/or social
anxiety disorder? Implementing group CBT interventions for youth with
ASD and anxiety in clinical practice. Autism and anxiety in school
settings. DSM-5 and autism spectrum disorder. The Handbook of Autism
and Anxiety is an essential resource for researchers,
clinicians/professionals and graduate students in child and school
psychology, psychiatry, social work, education, clinical counseling
and behavioral therapy.
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